
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 83 of 2025    20th June 2025 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 
 

Port of Grangemouth – Diving Operations 
 

 
Mariners are advised that diving operations will be taking place at the outer lock gates in the Port of 
Grangemouth between the hours of 0700 – 1800 on Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th June 2025.  
 
The diving team will display the alpha flag and will inform FTNS when divers enter and exit the 
water. There will be a 300m exclusion zone in place during the operation.  
 
Grangemouth Locks will be closed during the diving operations as detailed in NTM No 81 
amendment 1.  
 

Issued by: 

Craig Hutchison 

Marine Manager - Grangemouth 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

No  73 of 2024 remains in force  
Nos  19, 21, 36, 48, 51, 59, 68, 70, 72, 74,75, 77, 78, 80, 81 and 82 of 2025 remain in 
force. 
 


